
6. CYCLE PROJECT PLANNING FOR BURWOOD/PEGASUS AREA

The Cycle Planning Officer outlined the cycle network planning process and
identified a number of projects for the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board area.
The Board decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. To strongly endorse cycle provisions in Frosts Road and on the north side of
Travis Road.

3. That the Cycle Planning Officer arrange a Board tour to view the various
cycle facilities in the Burwood/Pegasus area.

4. To request a report on the costs and timeframe for the completion of a
pathway from Burwood Hospital to the existing footpath adjacent to the
Scout Den on Mairehau Road.


